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THOUGHTS FROM OUR NESCO QUEEN
First of all, we want to thank all volunteers!  There is still help needed so in case
you didn’t get to sign up, you still have time to jump in where help is needed. 
Please call Chris to sign up.
   For starters, if you are not feeling well, please do not come to work yet give
Chris a call to inform us.  We are not required to wear masks, yet if you feel you
need to or want to, feel free to do so as we will have masks available.
   Second, all bartenders, please check ID’s unless the individual looks at least
thirty (30) years old.  They need to be at least 21 to legally consume alcohol, so
they need to be born on or before today’s date, 2000.  Also, please arrive fifteen
(15) minutes before your shift to get any and all fair updates.  See the licensed
bartender on duty for this information.  
   For all our volunteers, please remember to sign in and out when working; the
clipboard with the sign in/sign out sheet is hanging on the side of our main
counter.  If you have any questions regarding anything, especially placing food
orders, please ask; most confusion happens when taking food orders and we
want our kitchen to be happy.  Make sure that your totals add up correctly; we do
have calculators placed throughout the bar area for you to use.  Remember, we
are all volunteers and having all of us on the same page is very important and we
are all here to help each other.
   Couple of last items to keep in mind, for working a shift, you are welcome to
have a beverage or two as well as a sandwich for your hard work.  Also, bring
your family to our tent to help support our Club from the other side of the bar! 
This is our one and only fund raiser and we appreciate all the help!
   With all of your help, we are looking to have an awesome Fair after taking a
year off!  Thanks in advance to everyone for your help!  See you at the Fair!

CLUB MEMBERSHIP
We are including our Club membership form in this newsletter to help get our
members renewed.  As most of you are aware, all our our AWSC memberships
expire on July 1st of each year, so the earlier we get your membership renewed,
the sooner you are able to get your discounted trail pass (yes, I’m thinking of
winter and snow in July!!).  Please bring your application and dues to our first
Club meeting of the year on September 9th, 2021 held at Circle B.  Thank you in
advance for renewing. 

MY RAMBLING THOUGHTS...
Boy, I can’t believe it is time to write our newsletter again, plus our one and only
annual fund raiser is literally right around the corner.  The Ozaukee County Fair
officially starts on Wednesday, July 28 with set up starting the prior Saturday to
help get any bugs worked out (we took a break last year).  I guess time does fly
when we’re having fun!!  (Article continued on the back....)
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Anyway, my mind has been somewhat stuck in the
wayback machine.  I was thinking back to when I was
just a young strapping lad of about sixteen or
seventeen, my parents had to join our Club for me
until I turned eighteen (rules are rules).  Because they
had the membership (even though I owned the
snowmobiles), my parents worked the fair while I
volunteered for trail work.  Working the fair back
then consisted of tap beer from a small two handled
tapper unit (I believe Pabst was on one side with
possibly Stroh’s or Schlitz on the other??) and a
couple of Nescos with hot dogs and polish sausages
for the main meal (and of course sauerkraut and
onions) along with Coke products.  I’m trying to
remember how big our tent was (they had vehicles
under the tent at one time), yet trying to remember
particular details from thirty-seven to thirty-eight
years ago is a little rough (I know I getting older...).  I
will say this, making comparisons to then and now,
their set up had to be simple compared to today.  Yet
considering what we have going for us now, the
variety in both food and adult beverages, live music,
and a large bar under our tent really help draw in our
regulars as well as others to help support our Club. 
We have come along way from our first cook shak of
snow fence surrounding our donated gas grill to a
completely enclosed two-grill cook shak complete
with a deep frier and two exhaust fans!  And finally
for this year, we are able to set up and break in our
brand new bar (we really wanted to do this last
summer yet were not allowed to do so) that will
definitely help us add more under our tent as it is was
designed and constructed by one of our own Club
member Lee Roller!!  Thanks Lee for your hard work!
   So at this point, I will put in another plug for our
annual fund raiser at the Ozaukee County Fair.  Please
stop down and help support your Club whether you
are working or not; its been two (2) years since our
last fund raiser and we appreciate all the help from
both sides of the bar!! 

FAIR SCHEDULE
Is included with your newsletter for all Club
members.  Please keep in mind that this schedule is
fluid and changes are being made daily.  So if you
volunteered to help, yet you don’t see your name on
the schedule, that addition may have not made the
printing deadline and you still are scheduled to work
on our master schedule.  See you at the fair!!

ELECTION RESULTS
This spring we re-elected Matt Geszvain & Cal
Cummings and elected Dennis Guttmann to our
Board of Directors.  Plus, Peewee, one of our Board
members, has taken a position as a Jackson Town
Supervisor and so his spot on our Board is open.
   So with his Board position opening up, and with our
elections, Katie Rae Bublitz was elected to his open
spot on our Board of Directors.
   Thank you goes out to Deanna for her work and
support on our Board as she has served on for many
years!  

2021 FAIR SCHEDULE: 
Set-up at Fair, Monday, July 26th at 6:00pm
Finish Set-up Tuesday, July 27th at 6:00pm
Open up tent on Wednesday, July 28th 
Clean up and tear-down bar Sunday, August 1st at
6:30pm
Clean and tear down cookshak on Monday, August
2nd at 5:30pm

FOR SALE
Anyone??
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